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Mountain Lake Cemetery Policy 
 

The city of Mountain Lake City Council approved Block D-4 & D-5 additions to the Mountain 

Lake Cemetery at its October 7, 2019 meeting. The new additions add new cemetery lots 

available for purchase. The map of the additions is attached to this policy. 

 

The Mountain Lake City Council hereby approves the following policy for Block D-4 and Block 

D-5 of its cemetery: 

 

Block D-4: 

1. Only flush (flat) stones may be placed in Block D-4 

 

Block D-5: 

1. Lots will be sold consecutively in numerical order starting in the southeast corner from 

157 to the northwest to 182 (Row 1). 

2. For simplicity sake, Row 1 will be 157 – 182, Row 2 will be 156 – 183, Row 3 will be 

155 – 184, Row 4 will be 154 – 185, Row 5 will be 153 – 186, and Row 6 will be 152 – 

187. Please refer to the attached map for rows and numbers. 

3. Lots 188 – 199 will be sold after Rows 1-6 are sold. 

4. Lots will be sold consecutively in numerical order starting in the southeast corner from 

190 to the northwest to 197 (Row 7). 

5.  For simplicity sake, Row 7 will be 190 – 197, Row 8 will be 189 – 198, and Row 9 will 

be 188 – 199. Please refer to the attached map for rows and numbers. 

6. Upright and flush (flat) stones may both be placed in Block D-5. 

7. If the remaining number of lots in a row does not meet the requested amount of lots by 

the buyer, the buyer is allowed to buy the number of lots in the next available row. Lots 

unsold in the previous row must be sold before continuing in the next row. 

All other city ordinances and policies will apply to Block D-4 and Block D-5. 
 

Passed by City Council on November 4, 2019. 


